Welcome

Congratulations on your enrollment in Evergreen’s Master of Public Administration program.  The program staff and faculty look forward to working with you and helping you realize your academic and professional goals.  We hope you find the program challenging and rewarding.

This Student Handbook has been prepared as a guide to the policies and operational details of the MPA program and as a complement to our catalogue and website.  Use it to answer your questions about our program.  If you need more information or have questions, visit the website (www.evergreen.edu/mpa) or contact one of us. The Assistant Directors’ main job is to serve students and either Randee Gibbons or Maggie McCarty can help you answer your questions.

Welcome to the program!

Cheryl Simrell King

Director and Member of the Faculty
